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Dear Jessica Milton,
Congratulations! Your proposal, A Review of Place Value Interventions , has been accepted for the CLD 40" International Conference on Learning Disabilities.

Your presentation is scheduled as a poster on Friday, October 12, 2018, from 9:45 a.m. - 11:15 a.m.. Your room assignment will be listed in the conference program. The
poster session will be 1.5 hours long with two, 40-minute poster rotations. You will be supplied with a three-fold display board (36" high by 48” wide), and push-pins to
mount your display. If you are in the first rotation you will need to remove your materials quickly so that those presenting for the second rotation are able to use the same
display board. Likewise, those in the second rotation should be prepared to display their materials quickly.

All presenters are required to register for the conference by July 2, 2018 or the session will be cancelled. To register for the conference, please visit the following
website: https://council-for-learning-disabilities.org/2018-annual-conference-registration. To make a hotel reservation and get other information about the
conference, please go to: https://council-for-learning-disabilities.org/2018-annual-conference. It is your responsibility to make sure your co-presenters (if applicable)
receive this information and register for the conference. This information is being_sent only to session leaders. Please be sure to share it with your co-presenters. If there
is a change related to your presentation, please inform the Program Chair no later than June 15t Changes may include the addition or deletion of co-presenters or
changes in any presenter’s name, affiliation, or contact information.

Once again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you in Portland, Oregon at the CLD 40Minternational Conference on Learning Disabilities.

Thank you,

Lindy Crawford

CLD Vice-President and Program Chair
e-mail:lindy.crawford@tcu.edu
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